
 

St. Francis Xavier Parish, McKean is happy to be able to bring to our Diocese the 8-
video course of the John Paull II Healing Center: “Healing the Whole Person.”   

In this Jubilee Year, God reminds us that Christ came to “bring good news to the 
afflicted, to bind up the brokenhearted, To proclaim liberty to the captives, release 
to the prisoners,” (Is 61:1).  We all carry wounds, some that we can identify, some 
that lay deep and scared over.  Now is the time to be healed and renewed! 

Over the next 6-months we will offer various opportunities to experience “Healing 
the Whole Person.”  Beginning February 17th, we will offer an 8-week study to get 
us to Holy Week, both on Monday Evenings 6:30-8:00 p.m. and Wednesday 
Mornings 10:00-11:30 a.m.  We are also considering a weekend intensive and/or a 
weeklong retreat. 

This is open to anyone, Catholic & non-Catholic, so please 
invite friends and neighbors.   

With a grant from the Catholic Foundation of Northwestern PA, 
we are able to offer this course for the recommended donation of 
$25, to cover the cost of the workbook.   

For more information, contact Irene, 814-476-7657 x7, 
evangelization@stfrancisxaviermckean.org. 


